
June 22nd, 1925

Lieut.-Colonel H. M. Urquhart,D.S.O., 
30 Goulburn Street,
Ottawa.

My dear Sandy:-

I have to-day written to the Adjutant- 
General with reference to a battle honour - St. Julien 
Wood - for the 10th and 16th Battalions.

Let me thank you again for your very 
great kindnesà in coming down to see me yesterday. I 
did enjoy seeing you again.

Yours faithfully.

/


